

SEPTEMBER 18, 2025 NEWSLETTER

5 STATE INTY SCHOOL TO STANIVERSARY Est. 1951

This week's B O B recipients!

Preschool: Sophia A., Roman A., Peter Y. & Madelyn K.

TK: Carter K.

Kindergarten: Julian T.

First: *Mason A*.
Second: *Alden F*.

Third: Nicholas G. & Ruth J.

Fourth: *Bradley R*. Fifth: *Sullivan C*.

our

Sixth: Dominic H. & Jacob B. Seventh: Lord M. & Jacob G.

Best

Xavier K., Alexander J. &

Eighth: Mikayla *M*.

Volleyball

CHOIR





TRACK &



Student Council News



Student Council sells
Otter Pops at lunch
every Friday, and
many students
participated in this
refreshing event.



WE HAVE A NEW LUNCH

PROGRAM!

CLICK HERE FOR ALL THE DETAILS



Thank you much!



Once again, we would like to thank all the parents that have continuously volunteered their time to help serve or supervise during lunch.





PRINCIPAL'S CORNER

Lunch, Bingo and Security Update

At Holy Trinity, the safety and well-being of our students will always remain our top priority. To continue fostering a safe and supportive environment, we will be adjusting our lunch supervision plan for the remainder of this semester. During this time, our teachers will take the lead in monitoring the lunch tables. We will revisit this plan together in the new year. We are deeply grateful for the many ways parents give of their

time and talents. Parent volunteers are still warmly encouraged to join us at Ki's School Lunches, where your presence and support are always appreciated. Thank you for your partnership as we work together to create the best experience for our students!

Bingo was a great success and it was so fun to see everyone!

Huge shout out to Mr. Mansour and Miss. Betty for all of their hard work to make this possible! We raised **\$2,601**. Wow! To help us determine how best to utilize these funds, please use the QR code to fill out this survey!

Through the generosity of the Polus family, we will be able to install 6 new security cameras around our campus for improved safety and security of our HT staff and students.



The Preschool Press

Preschool hours are 7:30-3:45pm

Please Do Not Disturb during Nap time. The door will not be answered and students cannot be picked up during the

hours of 12:05-2:00pm



A couple of housekeeping notes ... If you still have not turned in all paperwork to me, especially physicians report and shot records, I need them ASAP as the deadline to do so is quickly approaching. Also, if your child has borrowed school clothes or bedding, please wash and return them.

Thank you for your continued support and generosity.











We had such an amazing time!

Events at a Glance	September
09/19/25	All School Mass 8:00 AM
09/21/25	Kids Choir Mass 8 th & TK
09/26/25	All School Mass 8:00 AM
09/29/25	Start i-Ready
09/29/25	Disciple of Christ 8:00 AM



Ambassadors for Christ

Congratulations to the following student Israel M. Sorry I missed you in last week's newsletter.



REMINDERS

Due to weather, please send extra water for your student. The drinking fountain does have filtered water available.

Please drive slowly and be aware of pedestrians and students. We ask that you do not park in the red zone during pick up or drop off.









HAPPYBIRTHDAY

Roy A. September 21

Mikayla M. September 22

Adam H. September 24

Mia V. September 24

Shanell K. September 26

Ty B. September 27

We are available to assist you!

Questions? Visit the School Website: www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com

CALL US

School Phone Number: (619) 444-7529 Fax (619) 444-4406
Office Hours: M-T-Th-F 7:30am-3:30pm - Wednesdays
7:30am-1:30pm



Sports League Website: <u>www.leaguelineup.com</u> Preschool (619) 444-1052

Principal: Dr. Amanda LoCoco alococo@holytrinityhawks.com Bookkeeper: schoolbookkeeper@holytrinityhawks.com Secretary: Pauline Tyssee Ptyssee@holytrinityhawks.com Admin Asst: Monica Morales Mmorales@holytrinityhawks.com

Frequently used numbers:

Uniform Store: (619) 466-5437 FACTS Helpline: (866) 441-4637